
2021-2022 Fundraising Activity – Survey 

Dear EK Families, 
 
Earl Kitchener’s Home and School Association is starting to plan fundraising initiatives for the coming months and we 
would love everyone’s input on what’s worked, what you’d like to see changed, and new ideas. 💡 
 
Please take 2 min to complete a short survey. We value everyone’s input. 📋✏💻 
 
https://forms.gle/XyS7s7hL8uq9QUsD9 
 
Thank you! 
The Home and School Association 

 

 

Mabel’s Labels Fundraiser 

Need labels? You get labels, we raise funds! A Mabel’s Labels flyer went home recently in students’ backpacks. 
 
20% of all labels sales goes back to EK's Home and School Association to spend on EK's Students, Staff, and 
Classrooms!  
 
Go to campaigns.mabelslabels.com and search/select: "Earl Kitchener Elementary (Hamilton)" from the list! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 
 
 


